
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
BALTIMORE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

2 HOPKINS PLAZA 
BALTIMORE, MD 21201 

CENAB-PL 2 September 2022 

MEMORANDUM FOR US Army Garrison Fort Belvoir, Ms. Wilamena Harback, 
Directorate of Public Works Environmental Division, Fort Belvoir, VA 

SUBJECT: Fort Belvoir North Area (FBNA) Distribution Center 

1. The purpose of this memorandum is to submit the Final Environmental Assessment
(EA) for the construction of a distribution center within the Fort Belvoir North Area and
Finding of No Significant Impact (FNSI).

2. This Final EA and Final FNSI summarize the potential impacts of the Proposed Action
and No Action Alternative in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act
(NEPA). All comments received to date have been incorporated.

3. We appreciate the opportunity to work with Fort Belvoir on this EA and FNSI. Should
you have any questions, please contact Ms. Heather Cisar (410) 962-2911.

Encl AMY M. GUISE 
Chief, Planning Division 
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